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“And suddenly you know: It’s time to start something new and trust the magic of beginnings.” 

Have you ever wondered how the beginning of the New Academic Session beautifully coincides 
with the onset of Spring? 

For what else could better represent new hopes and aspirations than the very season that is 
an embodiment of rebirth and renewal. 

April marks a different sort of new year in the lives of the students; it's new because in a way, 
it's a pretext of starting afresh. It's an opportunity to put in practice all the lessons we learnt 
and to implement the promise that we made to ourselves at the beginning of the year; the 
promise to do better and be better.  

It's the promise of Spring that old has to give way to new, that what could not bloom and 
blossom in the cold drifts of winter, will flourish and flower in the gentle breeze of Spring. So, 
if you decide to become a version of yourself that is a doer rather than a dreamer then you owe 
it to yourself to take a chance. 

As we welcome you all to this new academic session with full hearts and a renewed sense of 
purpose, we hope that you all will find your footing in this new journey and that you will 
embrace curiosity and a sense of wonderment. As we grow older, we move away from our inner 
child who never ceases to be enchanted with the world around. We inherit a sense of apathy 
towards what we believe we cannot change and hence we stop asking questions. This year ask 
those questions, take a chance and you might just be surprised at what lies hidden beneath 
the cloak of indifference. 

Although a lot of things might be new in our lives right now, from bags to books, from ideas to 
concepts, but some things are constant: the examination process. It is imperative to 
acknowledge that in the absence of formal assessments, one loses the motivation to persevere, 
strive and excel. So, to ensure that we start the new session on the right note, we have the 
upcoming May Pen and Paper examination. We wish the students all the very best, and hope 
that the resolutions that they set for themselves at the beginning of the year will hold steadfast, 
paving a way for them to be a version of themselves that is constantly learning, thriving and 
evolving. 

Kindly leaf through the date sheet of May Running Assessment 2024: 

Date & Day LKG UKG 

20.05.2024, Monday English English 

21.05.2024, Tuesday Cognitive Aptitude Number Crunching 

22.05.2024, Wednesday Number Crunching Hindi 

23.05.2024, Thursday Values and Virtues Cognitive Aptitude & Value and Virtues 

24.05.2024, Friday Hindi Logic & Reasoning 

 

 



 

Dates to remember: 

10.05.2024   : Lord Parshuram Jayanti (Holiday) 

20.05.2024   : ICT (I-V), MSC (VI-VIII) 

21.05.2024   : ICT (VI-VIII), MSC (I-V) 

22.05.2024   : G.K(I-VIII) 

20.05.2024 
       to                            : May Running Assessment for classes L.K.G. & U.K.G. 
24.05.2024 
 
23.05.2024 
       to                            : May Pen & Paper examination for classes I to X 
29.05.2024 
 
25.05.2024   : Father’s Day Celebration (L.K.G. & U.K.G.) 
 

03.07.2024 
        to   : Staff Orientation 
06.07.2024 
 
06.07.2024   : PTM for classes LKG to X 
 
08.07.2024   : School reopens after Summer Vacation for classes LKG-XII. 
      Attendance is compulsory. Absentees on reopening will be 
      fined Rs. 500/-  
 
 
God bless you all! 

    
Sr. Shanthi Dsouza 
     Principal 

 
 

 

 


